
 

 

DEAR CUSTOMERS             1ST MARCH 2016 

SPRING OPENING HOURS 

WE ARE PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THAT WE ARE NOW OPEN FOR 

LUNCH DURING THE WEEK, AS WELL AS THE WEEKENDS. 

OUR CURRENT OPENING HOURS ARE LISTED BELOW.  HOWEVER, IF 

YOU WISH TO CELEBRATE A SPECIAL OCCASION OUTSIDE OF THESE 

HOURS, PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE TO CONTACT US. 

ALSO, DON’T FORGET THAT WE ARE NOW LICENSED TO CONDUCT 

CIVIL CEREMONIES.  SO IF YOU (OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW) ARE 

PLANNING ON GETTING MARRIED SOON, PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE 

TO CONTACT US TO DISCUSS YOUR REQUIREMENTS.   

 

DAY FOOD SERVED  

  

MONDAY    CLOSED 

  

TUESDAY, 
WEDNESDAY, 

THURSDAY & FRIDAY 

11:30 AM - 2:00 PM 

 

  

SATURDAY & 
SUNDAY 

11:00 AM -  2:30 PM 

 
 

 
 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CUSTOM 
 

LISA AND MARTIN PUGH 


